
Providence Baptist Chapel, Cheltenham 

Covid-19 – Summary Information for Visitors 

We are so glad that you are visiting us today, it is our sincere wish that your time 
with us will be greatly blessed.  

For everyone’s safety, please read and follow the guidelines below which 

have been drawn up in line with Government advice. 

• Does anyone in your group have any symptoms of Covid-19? If 
so, sadly we must ask you to leave on this occasion and to follow the 
Government’s guidelines. Please return when you are fully recovered. 

• Wear a face-covering. It is a legal requirement to wear a face-covering 
all the time that you are in the Chapel building. Children under 11 and 
people with certain medical and other needs are exempt. 

• Contact Details. Either scan the displayed NHS Test and Trace QR Code 
or give your contact details to the door steward (we shall only keep these for 
21 days). You may choose not to do either of these. 

• Use the hand sanitiser provided on entering and leaving the building 
and when using the toilets. 

• Take a hymn booklet on entry and return it to the box near the exit door 
when leaving. Pre-recorded hymns will be broadcast over the p/a system. If 
you choose to sing, please limit your volume to the level of normal speech. 
Please stay seated. 

• Keep with your group. In particular, younger children should be with 
their parents at all times. 

• Observe the one-way system marked on the floor. You will leave the 

building by a different door from the one by which you entered. 

• Follow the stewards’ instructions. You will be guided on where to sit, 
when and where to leave, and how you may access the toilets if needed. 

• Observe social distancing at all times.  

• Only use the toilets if absolutely necessary. Be guided by the 
stewards who will be ensuring that each of the gents’, ladies’ and disabled 
toilets are never occupied by more than one person at a time. 

• If you do use the toilet, please spray and wipe any objects/surfaces you 
have been in contact with after use (including door handles). 

• Disperse quickly. Please do not congregate outside the Chapel after 

leaving. 

If you have any questions, please ask one of the stewards. 

 

MEETINGS ARE CURRENTLY BEING HELD AT 11:00AM AND 6:30PM EACH 

SUNDAY AND 7:30PM ON WEDNESDAY 


